
 

 
Employment Opportunity for Seasonal Employees 
 
Starland County is seeking hard-working and reliable individuals to join our team as seasonal 
Public Works and Road Construction employees. The individual must enjoy working outdoors and 
understand how to operate equipment. This position will run from May – October, weather 
permitting.  
 
Positions available in the following departments are: 
Public Works 

● 1 Loader Operator/Labourer 
● 2 Class Three Drivers/Labourer 
● 4 Class One Drivers/Labourer 
● 1 Gravel Checker/Labourer 
● 2 Labourers 

Road Construction 
● 7 Heavy Equipment Operators/Labourer 

 
Training and Qualifications 
 
Public Works 

● Possess a valid Class 1, 3 or 5 Drivers License. 
● Ability to work independently with minimal supervision, or work as part of a team. 
● Always demonstrate and execute the safe and skillful operation of equipment.  
● Physical ability to lift 40lbs. 

Road Construction 
● Knowledge of road construction and road maintenance experience. 
● Experience operating various pieces of equipment including front-end loaders, dozers, 

graders, scrapers, packers, tandem trucks. 
● Ability to work independently with minimal supervision, or work as part of a team. 
● Always demonstrate and execute the safe and skillful operation of equipment.  
● Physical ability to lift 40lbs. 

 
If this sounds like a position for you, email your resume to hr-office@starlandcounty.com stating 
the position you are applying for.  Or alternatively, send your resume to Starland County, Box 
249, Morrin, Alberta T0J 2B0 or by fax to (403) 772-3807. Application deadline is February 28th, 
2021. 
 
As part of Starland County’s health and safety program, Starland County is a drug, and alcohol-
free workplace, and successful candidates will be subjected to a drug and alcohol test before the 
commencement of employment.  Starland County also requires a five-year driver abstract prior to 
commencement of employment. 
 
We thank all applicants for their interest, however, only those selected for an interview will be 
contacted.   
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